
NEW VISION CHILD ACADEMY, INC
13602 LaMiranda Circle
Wellington, Fl33414

MA Y 26, 2005
Mr. Chuck Shaw
Dept of Charter Schools
3300 Forest Hill Blvd.
West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Dear Mr. Shaw,

I am writing this letter in confirmation of our conversation of May 25, 2005
in which I asked for your help in realizing our desire to be allowed to defer the opening

of our charter school, New Vision Child Academy, until the beginning of the 2006-2007
school year. This decision was made necessary by circumstances affecting our ability to
secure a suitable site for the campus. Specifically, none of the four sites we had targeted
were subsequently available once we decided to make an offer or begin negotiations
due to the current fast-paced environment of the Palm Beach area real-estate market. In
remedy of these events, we are currently working closely with three real-estate agencies
who specialize in commercial properties suitable for our needs. We believe that we
should have this issue resolved shortly and are eagerly anticipating moving ahead with
our building.

We want to thank you again for your help in this matter and look forward to
cooperating with you for its resolution. I am always available to assist in any way.

Sincerely,

Earl J. Miller
Chief Operating Officer
New Vision Child Academy, IDc
nvcacharter@aol.com
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